
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

No. 20 of 2024 
 

QA Road Bridge Now Open to Traffic, Cardiff 
Docks 

 
 

PORT USERS AND TENANTS ARE ADVISED 
THE QA ROAD BRIDGE IS NOW BACK OPEN 

TO ROAD TRAFFIC. 
 

APOLOGIES FOR THE INCONVENIENCE 
DURING THE PERIOD OF CLOSURE. 

 
27/08/2024. 

 
ANY QUERIES PLEASE CONTACT ABP  

 
02920835023 


